Recruitment Announcement
2013 Call for At-Large Commissioners
Alameda County Public Health Commission
If you are an Alameda County resident and interested in positively impacting the lives of the community, please consider responding to the call for At-Large Commissioners for the Alameda County Public Health Commission.  
The Alameda County Public Health Commission (ACPHC) provides health and policy advocacy related to disease prevention and health promotion and advises and supports the Public Health Department and the Alameda County Board of Supervisors in efforts to address the issues affecting the health of Alameda County residents. The Commission seeks to appoint candidates who possess a wide range of skills and expertise, particularly those with knowledge of health policy & advocacy, health systems and with links to communities most impacted by health inequities.
The Commission meetings are held bi-monthly for a total of six (6) monthly meetings per calendar year. Currently, Public Health Commission meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of every other month from 6-8pm at the San Leandro Public Library.  All Alameda County residents with a desire to serve the public and ability to commit to the above mentioned meeting dates and times are strongly encouraged to apply.
The Commission has several vacancies currently that will be filled ASAP.  Applications are also accepted on a rolling basis and can be obtained by contacting your Supervisor’s office or can be downloaded from http://acphc.wordpress.com.  
For more information, please contact: PHCommission@gmail.com or http://acphc.wordpress.com
